Welcome,

We are happy that you have decided to join us in our passion for vintage auto racing. This school will put
you on the path to many years of safe and enjoyable racing. Our goal is to help you gain the fundamental
skills to safely enter the world of vintage racing.

Your school materials can be found on the CVAR website and will also be emailed to you via myself.
Please review the materials before your school weekend.

Try to arrive at the track on Thursday. Unload your car and safety gear and take them to
registration/tech. Your car and gear must pass tech inspection prior to being allowed on track. The tech
line can be long, so be early if you can and be prepared to wait with your car. If you do not get teched on
Thursday, you can have someone rejoin the line with your car on Friday morning, tech will open again at
7am Friday.

Friday morning at 6:45am, before the 7:30am driver’s meeting, we will meet in the classroom on the
second floor of the main building. Time will be short so please go straight there.

The school is only the beginning. Seat time is essential to hone your skills.

You must have a copy of your medical exam at our meeting Friday morning. No one is allowed on track
without a copy of their medical.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Elliott O Barron
CVAR Chief Instructor

512-913-9938



